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To: Dr. Casey Nye, Superintendent

From: Mike Raether

Re: Out of state & Out of country overnight student trips approval request

Date: May 16, 2025

D.C. Everest Senior High School students will be competing in co-curricular activities and/or out of country 
school trips during the 2026-27 school year.  I am asking for approval to travel for any student(s) who qualify 
for an international or national competition and the marching band performance trips. Payment for these 
activities is provided through a combination of budgeted funds and fundraising by individual organizations. 
The organization and the location of travel are listed below.

● Marching Band 2026 Festival Parade, 3/13-21/26 - Dublin, Ireland
● DECA Internationals, 4/25-28/26 – Atlanta GA
● Skills USA Nationals, 6/1-5/26 - Atlanta, GA
● Health Occupations Student Organizations (HOSA) Internationals, 6/17-20/26 – Indianapolis, IN
● Future Business Leaders of America (FBLA) Nationals, 6/29-7/2/26 – San Antonio, TX
● Microsoft Office Specialists (MOS) World Championships, July 2026 (TBD) – Orlando, FL
● FCCLA Nationals, 7/6-10/26 – Washington, D.C.


